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Friday 17th April 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I hope you and your loved ones are all well and managed to make the most of the wonderful weather 
over the Easter period… 
 
As you are all aware, school will continue to be closed to ‘the majority of children and families’ from 
Monday 20th April, until further notice.  If your child/ren will be attending school next week, could you 
please contact me as soon as possible, to confirm arrangements for week commencing Monday 20th April 
– head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk  – thank you. 
 
As we all know there is a substantial degree of uncertainty with regards to many aspects of life currently.  
However, we will continue to all we can until school returns to normal.  Please continue to access our 
Home Learning Projects (new projects will be made available on Monday 20th April) and look out for 
online videos with the staff.  These videos will hopefully maintain a connection with your child/ren and 
their teacher.  
 
I would like to remind parents/carers of our Twitter accounts, as these will allow the staff and you to 
share information: 
Class 1 – @Class1Elves1   
Class 2 – @Class2elves   
Class 3 – @Class3elves 
Class 4 – @Class4elves 
Class 5 – @Class5elves 
 
If you need to contact our school: 

If you need any advice regarding EYFS/KS1 tasks please email Miss. Palmer: 
c.palmer@elvingtonprimary.org.uk  

For KS2, please email Mrs. Holmes:  

s.holmes@elvingtonprimary.org.uk  

Please contact me for any other queries: 

head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk  

 
These are unprecedented times and I would like to thank you all for your support.  My staff team have 
been incredible and I am grateful for their ongoing hard work. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Andrew Buttery 


